SUBMISSION OF THE
FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD

ON
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April 2008

The Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board (the Board) makes the following
submissions on the consultation document. The Board would like to be

heard.

1.

1.1

1.2

1.3

2.

2.2

Kerbside Collection

The Board supports the new kerbside collection proposal and the
preferred option and congratulates the Council on the efforts made to
reduce the amount of waste going to the landfill. The Board asks
whether residents will be able to have smaller sized bins if they
request it.

The Board encourages the placement of information stickers on the
inside lid of the bins for promotion and education including whether
material such as cabbage tree leaves can be placed in the green
waste bin.

The Board questions whether there is anything in the new system to
preclude residents from putting green waste into other bins or all their
household rubbish including recycling into the one bin.

Revenue and Finance Policy
The Board supports the rural rate differential

The Board considers that the Uniform Annual General Charge
remains too low. However, due to the costs involved in the kerbside
collection it does not consider that the UAGC should be raised in the
2008/09 financial year. The Board does consider that the Council
should consider raising the UAGC as part of the 2009/29 LTCCP.
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